
ATHLETIC PERMISSION SLIP

Dear Parents/Guardian,
If your son/daughter is interested in playing interscholastic sports for Norwich Public Schools, it
is mandatory for each sport they play that you provide written consent for participation,
understand, and comply with the health requirements as well as understand insurance coverage
for your child.  Participation in sports will provide your child with great benefits, but it is
important that you also recognize that participation involves the potential for injury and on rare
occasions these injuries can be as severe as to result in permanent disability or even death.

MEDICAL INFORMATION

All students who participate on an interscholastic sports team must have a physical examination
and health question completed on the school supplied forms by your own private physician every
year.  The physical must be less than a year old during the season of the sport being played.  This
parental consent to participate form, one yearly concussion, and cardiac arrest form is required
for each sport that your child participates in. These forms must be completed and returned to the
nurse before tryouts, at the start of practice and/or by a specified date (based on sport). Students
who do not meet these criteria will be ineligible to participate.

INSURANCE

All students participating in interscholastic sports will be covered by a combination of first
personal insurance and then supplemented by school provided insurance.

I have read all the information and understand its contents. I have been given an opportunity to
ask questions and all questions have been answered.

I give permission for my child to participate in Norwich Public Schools interscholastic
sports program.
 
Printed Name of Athlete___________________________

Grade _________________________

Sport_________________________________________

Parent Signature: ___________________________________________

Date________________________
 

Contact Translations Services at 860.823.6284 or ts@norwichpublicschools.org for translations in Spanish, Haitian Creole or Chinese. Para servicios de traducción contáctenos al

860.823.6284 o al correo ts@norwichpublicschools.org para traducciones en Español, Criollo Haitiano o Chino. 如果您需要翻译服务，请拨打 860.823.6284
或者 ts@norwichpublicschools.org可翻译的语言有西班牙语，海地/海地克里奥尔语，和中文。 Pou ayisyen ki pale kreol selman, si ou genon dokiman ou
bezwen tradwi, kontakte nou nan nimero sa 860.823.6284 ou byen sou entenet nan ts@norwichpublicschools.org Nou tradwi tou an panyol ak chinwa.
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